Matthew W. Simmont

From: Joe Hayes [joetexastubes@yahoo.com] jp Oz-
Sent: Wednesday, December 28, 2016 7:51 AM

To: Matthew W. Simmont

Subject: Development on Meusebach St.

To whom it may concern,My name is Joe Hayes, | reside at 250 Meusebach st./ Travis Batey is remodeling_ hom'es on Meu_sebach St
for the porpose of overnight rental. This is welcome in this neighborhood. 1 live right next door and what he is doing is definitely an

improvement to the community!
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Property number on map: 5 T | object:

(State reason for objection)
Comments: (Use additional sheets if necessary)

Matthew W. Simmont

From: Rickey Seibert [rIseibert@satx.rr.com] C\:F Cf
Sent: Wednesday, December 28, 2016 2:55 PM '

To: Matthew W. Simmont

Subject: zoning market st

Hello, | am the property owner at 408 N. Market, just letting you know we have no issues with the proposed overnight

rentals
That Mr. Batey is wanting to do on Market Street. Thank you, Rickey Seibert

P72 -16-0¢)

Matthew W. Simmont

From: Elisa Figueroa [efigueroa8895@yahoo.com]

Sent: Monday, January 02, 2017 2:20 PM ; ,
To: Matthew W. Simmont I / 4_/,
Subject: response to special permit

Good Afternoon Mr. Simmont,

My name is Elisa Figueroa, my husband is Victor Schabacker we live at 455 N. Market St.

This email is in response to the letter we received regarding Travis and Veronica Batey's "Special
Use Permit" case# PZ-16-061.

Victor and | have discussed this letter and approve of the Batey's short term rental establishment(s).
[ believe that the Batey's will have our best interest and not diminish our neighborhood appeal. Any
questions feel free to email me. Thank You.



Matthew W. Simmont

From: Matthew Pusateri [roxvegas@icloud.com]

Sent: Wednesday, December 28, 2016 7:45 AM :\j:

To: Matthew W. Simmont l §
Cc: Matthew Pusateri

Subject: 493 N Market - Case: #PZ-16-061(Batey) ms

Attachments: image2.JPG; image1.JPG

In regards to Property 468, 476 & 486 to request a special use permit to allow short term
rental of residential dwellings in the "C-2" General Business District are welcomed. I look
forward to the completion of this wonderful project. Travis and Veronica Batey are
outstanding neighbors and hard workers. They should be commended on their efforts and allowed
to complete this awesome project.

Matthew Pusateri

493 N Market
New Braunfels TX 78130

Matthew W. Simmont

From: Reno [texastubes@yahoo.com] ,

Sent: Wednesday, December 28, 2016 5:22 PM 4 / 7
To: Matthew W. Simmont

Subject: Overnight rentals

I am in favor of Travis Barry having overnight rentals on market street.
James Reno. 830-743-2434

Sent from my iPhone



